
 

 

KING GEORGE’S PARK –  24-HOUR WORKING  
 
Further to our previous information sheet, we would like to update you on our 24-hour works. 
  
Unfortunately, we were not able to make the adjustments to the temporary flume currently installed on the 
site as planned last week.    
 
These works will now take place from 07:00 Thursday 24 September to 18:00 Tuesday 29 September. 
 
We have selected equipment to minimise any noise and do not anticipate these works to be intrusive. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you feel affected by Tideway’s work, you can contact Tideway’s Helpdesk and ask to speak to your local 
Mitigation and Compensation Lead, who will then be able to support and advise you on the Independent 
Compensation Panel (ICP). 
 
Tideway is happy to provide information in other languages and formats such as braille or large print. 
Please contact us: 08000 30 80 80 or helpdesk@tideway.london. 

Duration of work 
• Continuous 24-hour working from Thursday 24  

September – Tuesday 29 September. 
 
What to expect 

• 24-hour working for 6 days.  
 
 
 

What will we do? 

• We will be live monitoring our noise levels 

• Best practical means to minimise noise and 
continually review these methods 

• Brief our teams regularly to keep noise to a 
minimum 
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